
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 August 2003 

1. 2003 SPEED LIMIT ASSESSMENT 
 
 The Board considered a report on the current status of the “2003 Speed Limit Assessment”.   
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. To support the continuation of the process described in the report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


